
 

Adjunct Faculty Position in Chemistry 

 

The Chemistry Department at The College of Wooster invites applications for an adjunct faculty 

position in Chemistry beginning in January 2024. We are looking for a broadly trained chemist, 

with experience in organic chemistry preferred, and a commitment to teaching undergraduates. 

Primary responsibilities include teaching between 1-3 lab and/or lecture courses in the Spring 

2024 semester. The successful applicant will be a Ph.D. candidate or have obtained a Ph.D. by 

the time of appointment. 

 

We are especially interested in hiring faculty who can contribute to the intellectual 

vibrancy and diversity of the academic community through their teaching, research, and 

service. The College of Wooster enrolls a diverse student body (24% domestic students 

of color and 17% international students); all applicants are expected to discuss their 

experience working with diverse student populations. The Department of Chemistry is 

housed in a modern teaching/research space that was renovated and expanded in 2018 to 

integrate with our life science facilities. The department has 8 full-time faculty members 

and graduates approximately 15-20 majors annually, many of whom pursue advanced 

study and/or careers in chemistry. For more information see 

https://wooster.edu/area/chemistry/.  

 

Applicants should submit a letter of application; curriculum vitae; unofficial graduate 

transcripts; a one-page teaching philosophy statement; a statement detailing how the 

applicant has engaged and/or expects to engage with issues of diversity and inclusion in 

the classroom and the curriculum, as well as on campus and in the broader community; 

and two reference letters through Interfolio: https://apply.interfolio.com/131357.  

 

Review of applications will begin immediately, and will continue until the position is 

filled. If you have questions regarding Interfolio, please contact Mary Cornelius, 

Administrative Coordinator, Chemistry at mcornelius@wooster.edu. Questions about the 

position should be directed to Sarah Sobeck, co-chair of the Search Committee, at 

ssobeck@wooster.edu. 
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